
Borough of Matawan 

 

Substitute Part Time School Crossing Guard 
 

MATAWAN – PART TIME SCHOOL CROSSING GUARD.  The Borough is accepting 

applications for Part Time School Crossing Guard.  Applications are available on the Borough’s 

website at www.matawanborough.com or Window 1, Borough of Matawan, 201 Broad Street, 

Matawan, NJ 07747.  All applications must be returned to the Borough Administrator, 201 Broad 

Street, Matawan, NJ 07747 or ryan.michelson@matawanborough.com 10:00 AM, January 31, 

2024.  The Borough reserves the right to conduct interviews prior to January 31, 2024, as 

qualified candidates are identified.  The Borough of Matawan is an Equal Opportunity Employer. 
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